SPV/PARENTS’ DAY/13t™ & 14 OCTOBER 2018

Dear Parent,

We are just into the second semester, and over the past few days much time was spent
reviewing each child’s academic performance. Now is the time for consolidating strengths and
addressing the weak areas.

In order to meet all Parents within a specified span of time, we are holding Parent’s Day on two
days. This arrangement is to facilitate enough time for you to meet and discuss the
performance of your ward with the teachers.

Parents’ Day will be held on Saturday, 13™" and Sunday, 14*" October 2018 between 8.30 a.m.
and 2.00 p.m. As some subject teachers are HRTs too, and will be busy with their own classes,
you may not be able to meet all the teachers. The Subject teacher will, of course, fix an
appointment for you for another date, should you need it.

We are sure both of you will find time to attend the Parents’ day. The Report Cards for the
1%t term will be distributed by 12" October 2018.

We will be holding an exhibition-cum-sale of books on both the days. Do come with ample time
to browse and surprise your child with a book or two.

Sd Principal
4'" Oct’18

PS — Parking arrangements overleaf.
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PARKING SYSTEM

~Parents whose wards are in Classes Nursery
to 1V, please park your yehicles in this lane.
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Parents whose wards are in Classes V to
VIII, please park your vehicles in this lane.

Parents whose wards are in Classes IX to
XI1I, please park your vehicles in this lane.
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